

Fambridge Road, Maldon, Essex CM9 6AB T: FRC - 01621 854681 F: 01621 855913 MRC - 01621 879803

W: www.plume.essex.sch.uk E: admin@plume.essex.sch.uk

AST/JEV/RCL/GHA 10 December 2019

Dear Parents and Carers

Re: Christmas Jumper Day - Friday 20 December 2019

On Friday 20 December 2019, Plume Academy will be holding a non-compulsory 'Christmas Jumper Day' in support of the fantastic national charities: 'Mind', 'Great Ormond Street Hospital' and 'Dream Factory'. It is important to note that these charities were selected by our students themselves.

Therefore, we are politely requesting all students who choose to wear a Christmas jumper on the last day of term consider making a voluntary £1 contribution that will then go directly towards these charities.

Please note that this is not non-uniform, however, only a Christmas jumper is to be worn alongside the students' normal academy uniform. Therefore, we would still expect all our students to wear their normal academy uniform/attire accordingly. Nevertheless, we have every faith this will be the case regardless.

Whilst we are conversing with you, our parents and carers, we would like to take this opportunity to remind you that the academy will close to students at 12:20pm on this day and re-open to students on Tuesday 7 January 2020 at the normal time of 8:30am.

Many thanks in advance of your usual level of support and let us hope for an enjoyable and positively memorable last day of term for students and staff alike.

Yours sincerely

Mr A Stoneman Assistant Vice Principal Fambridge Road Campus Lead

Ms J Everett Assistant Vice Principal Mill Road Campus Lead

Mrs R Clark Assistant Vice Principal Director of College























